
B Soglin


From: B Soglin


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 10:06 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: NOAA statement


Ms. Roberts,


Your role in stroking the so-called President’s ego instead of standing up for the truth of the NWS is


despicable.


Shame on you. You are hurting our country.


Becky Soglin
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